May 5, 2020 Nome ASEA Chapter meeting: Teleconference
Called to order by Matt Culley @ 4:45 pm

Present: Matt Culley, Betsy Brennan, William Walters.
Agenda:

Bi-weekly pay update:

William gave an update on where the State of Alaska and ASEA are in negotiations about switching to Bi-
Weekly pay in June. He explained what has happened to date in the process.

ASEA Scholarship:

Several applications were received. Only one student has a parent who was a member of ASEA. JJ
Marble was awarded a $500.00 scholarship. Matt will contact Caroline Proulx with Nome Public Schools

about event to award scholarship.

Matt made a motion to adjourn at 5:15 pm. No date set for next meeting.

Submitted by:

Betsy Brennan



